
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/14/2016 12:58:14 PM
Subject: FW: Reactions to Perry

 
 
From: Gardiner, Thomas [mailto:tgardiner@aikenstandard.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2016 12:53 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Reactions to Perry
 
Chaney,
 
I apologize for not being able to get an official inquiry out to you sooner. Is there any kind of reaction from 
Gov. Haley after the nomination of Gov. Perry to Secretary of Energy? How does she hope he handles the 
position to best help South Carolinians, especially regarding nuclear materials and plutonium at Savannah River 
Site? Will the $1 million daily fine counter startup again on Jan. 1, 2017 and does the potential Gov. Perry 
leadership of DOE affect that battle going forward?
 
I’d like to get a full story out this evening. We already put a short piece together with Sen. Graham and Rep. 
Wilson statements, but the nuclear and energy battles in SC need the Governor’s voice. I’d like to get 
something as soon as possible, which I realize is very difficult. Thank you!!!
 
Thomas Gardiner
Aiken Standard
Health, Science and Energy Writer
tgardiner@aikenstandard.com
(803) 644-2381
(803) 262-9142 Cell
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